
November 17, 2022 

CORRESPONDENCE 
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Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 20220149-SU 
Transfer of Wastewater 

Objection to application: 
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Central States Water Resources out of St. Louis, MO does not sound like a good fit 
for the area I live in. This transfer probably only affects 400 +/- customers, so I 
think you probably will not receive a lot of objections, but because there is a small 
number of customers, and we will now be dealing with an out-of-state company, 
the service will be limited. If we have an emergency with our sewer system who 
will respond, from where, and how long will it take. I already see complaints 
about this company which does not forebode well for us. 

I do not understand why a local company, such as Sebring Utilities cannot take 
over this company. In our area we already have to wait for service on different 
issues to come from other areas of Florida. 

In the notice it also was stated that there will not be a change to rates, etc., but I 
did see online that rate hikes have occurred to other customers in other areas of 
Florida. 

Please give this considerable thought before allowing. 
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V ~at2a~y~ad Dr. 

Sebring, FL 33870 




